GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL ROBERT GIBSON TERRY BOAZ GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

School Basement December 9, 1974

Terry Boaz opened the meeting. All members, James Harl, Charles Birkla, and Mr. and Mrs. Elbert Nash were present. The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved. Claims were presented and approved for payment. The treasurer's is as follows: \$12,776.26,--General Fund--\$4,254.55,--Local roads \$697.50, Street--\$5,712.68, CCIF--\$211.53, Revenue Sharing--\$3,756.08. Farnsley Burkhart's water report for October appears to agree with the bank staement.

Terry Boaz reported the possibility of buying Ramsy water as an additional source of water. Floyds Knobs water company is negotiating with them and we may be able to draw water from the line.

Robert Gibson reported that plans for a 60 by 60 building are being drawn up. This building will house the water company office and qequipment, town meeting room, marshall office and restromms.

The board agreed to pay Elbert Nash additional salary and he is to provide for his own retirement, health and disability insurance.

Wilodean Miller moved the meeting be closed.

Respectfully submitted

Gary E. Jacobi Clerk-treasurer

Terry Boaz

President